
 

 

MPS Credit Union Title VI – Section 504 Compliance 

 

At MPS Credit Union, ensuring equality and accessibility for all our members is a fundamental 

principle we uphold. We are proud to inform you that our credit union complies with the 

guidelines and provisions set forth in Title VI of the Civil Rights Act and Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act. 

Title VI mandates that recipients of federal funds cannot discriminate on the basis of race, 

color, or national origin. Similarly, Section 504 ensures that individuals with disabilities are not 

excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits of, our programs and services. 

Our commitment to these laws means that every member of our credit union community, 

irrespective of race, color, national origin, or disability status, has full access to our offerings. 

We strive to provide reasonable accommodations to ensure equal participation and 

engagement in all aspects of our services and facilities. 

If a person believes he or she has been subjected to discrimination and/or reprisal because of 

membership in a protected group then he or she may file a complaint with: Director, Office of 

Civil Rights and Equal Employment Opportunity, 1500 Pennsylvania Ave, N.W., Washington, DC 

20220 or crcomplaints@treasury.gov. 

At MPS Credit Union, inclusivity is at the core of everything we do, and we're dedicated to 

empowering and supporting all members of our diverse community. Should you require any 

accommodations or have inquiries about our commitment to compliance with these laws, 

please don't hesitate to contact our team. Your satisfaction and accessibility to our services 

remain our utmost priority. 

 

 
MPS CREDIT UNION  

MEMBER SERVICE DEPARTMENT  
P.O. BOX 520622, GENERAL MAIL FACILITY  

MIAMI, FLORIDA 33152-0622  
Business Days: Monday through Friday, Excluding Federal Holidays  

Phone: 305.592.7733 (Miami-Dade County)  
954.832.3078 (Broward County)  

800.782.3630 (Toll-Free)  
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